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WEEKLY SUNDAY SERVICE at 11am 

MINISTER: REV. G. MACLAUGHLAN 

M:07507 710 871  

E: GMaclaughlan@churchofscotland.org.uk 

 

Whilst on holiday I didn’t attend worship (was going 
to be too much brain ache in Spanish!) but I did visit 
a couple of small churches and took time to sit and 
reflect in the cool, quiet sanctuary. There was much 
to be thankful for on one particular visit. I was so 
grateful that I had the stamina, in the heat, to climb 
the 365 Calvari Steps leading to the tiny Calvario 
Chapel in Pollensa and take in the spectacular 
views from the top.  The steps are flanked by 
cypress trees and 14 tall crosses to remind visitors 
of the suffering felt by Jesus as he was crucified.   
 

SUNDAY 30th JULY 2023 
Grant is back from holiday and will once again lead us in worship at 11am. We 
will celebrate Communion and it is another ‘Altogether Service’ so we will 
gather and worship in the hall with the Elders serving the elements to tables. 
 
The reading is Luke 19: 1 -10. 
 
Please stay afterwards to enjoy a refreshment and chat with others.  
 
 

SUNDAY 6th AUGUST 2023 
Next Sunday is our away day! We will, once again, join in worship with the 
congregation at Dundee West with the service this time being held at Dundee 
West Church on Perth Road. We hope many of you will manage to get along.  
 
How to get there:  
There is plenty on-street parking nearby and it’s free until 1pm. Parking at the 
University including on Airlie Place is chargeable via the Ringgo app. 
Buses 5, 5a, 73 and 16 all stop opposite the Church (at the Art College). 
If you are aware of someone who may struggle to get there and you can offer 
them a lift then please do so.  
  

PASTORAL CARE 
If you or someone you know would benefit from pastoral care, please contact 
Grant either by mobile: 07507710871 or by email:  
GMaclaughlan@churchofscotland.org  
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FOR THE YOUNG AND YOUNG AT HEART – A WORDSEARCH 

 
 
   
   

CONNECT WITH A CUPPA 
The next afternoon ‘Connect with a Cuppa’ will be on Wednesday 2nd August 
at 2pm  
 
 
 
 
 
 

AFTERNOON TEA 
The next ‘social’ event from the ‘In Group’ will be 
an Afternoon Tea, with entertainment, on Saturday 
12th August at 2.00pm – 4.00pm.  
Cost:  £5.00/head. Tickets will be available after 
the service this week and next.  
We have extended an invitation to our friends at 
Dundee West to join us, too.  
 

100 BIRTHDAY WISHES 
There was a lovely article in The Courier on 
Monday highlighting Jim Houston’s 100th 
Birthday. Once again, ‘congratulations, Jim’ 
and thank you for sharing your birthday cake 
with us last week.  
 
 
 
 


